
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 9/6/2012 3:09:39 PM
To: (Laura.Genao@sce.com) (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Allen, Meredith

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Billy Blattner 
(wblattner@semprautilities.com) (wblattner@semprautilities.com)

Cc: Dietrich, William (william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: DATA REQUEST HEAD'S UP - TRPT PROJECT INFORMATION

Hi All,

Comm. Florio has requested that we look at potential project issues associated with delays in 
TRPT related to Chino Hills. You will be receiving a formal letter and excel file on Monday, 
signed by Ed Randolph, requesting that the excel file be populated by September 17. The data 
will be compiled and used in a synthesis report that will be submitted to the Commissioner’s to 
evaluate what next steps need to be made. Bill Dietrich will be drafting the report. I will be 
looking at the data. If you have any questions related to the data request, feel free to give either 
of us a call.

Thanks,

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

SB GT&S 0325198
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